
 
 

 
 
 
 

5th December 2019 
 

Dear Parent,          
 

We will be holding our Brambles Christmas Fayre on the afternoon of Tuesday 
17th December 2019 at 1.30pm.  
 

We are asking for any donations for our tombola and raffle stalls - these can 
include bottles, chocolates/sweets and any unwanted gifts. Any donation, no 
matter how small, would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Throughout the coming week, we will be running a competition to see which 
class can bring in the most copper/loose change. The winning class will receive 
a trophy and a prize.   
Also, your child will bring home a small plastic cup and we would be very 
grateful if you could fill this with small gifts for either a boy or a girl eg. hair 
slides, novelty erasers. These will be on sale on the day.  
 

There will be lots of activities for children to take part in and there will be 
refreshments, cakes and sweets on sale during the event. All the money raised 
will benefit the children of Brambles and will be used for future experiences, 
trips and any resources they may need.    
 

If you are going to attend, we ask that you pick your child/children up from 
1.15pm from their classroom(s), so that they can enjoy the fun with you. All 
other children will be taken to the Christmas Fayre by a member of staff from 
the academy before the event.   
 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope to see you on the day.  
 

Brambles Elves.  

 
 

Child’s name: ____________________________________Class: ___________ 
 
I will collect my child from 1.15pm on Tuesday 17th December 2019.   
 

I am unable to attend, my child will stay until the normal home time 
 

 
 
 
 


